
              

 

 

 

 

 

TODAY’S SERVICES 

Acclamation  
Alleluia, alleluia, alleluia 
Christ was revealed in flesh, 
*proclaimed among the nations 
And believed in throughout the world. 
Alleluia, alleluia, alleluia. 
 

Liturgical Gifts 
If you would like to donate the gifts to 
celebrate a special occasion or to 
remember a loved one, then please 
let Lesley Handy know.  The cost is 
£15 and please consider gift aiding 
through the pink envelopes.  Thank 
you. 

Retiring Collection 
Children with Cancer 
 

Motet 
The Eternal Gifts arr. By Henry G. Ley 

THIS WEEK’S DIARY 

Today  
 8.00am Eucharist 
 9.45am Sunday School 
10.00am PARISH EUCHARIST 
 3.00pm  Churches together service  
 

Monday 

Tuesday  
10.00am Parent and Toddlers Group 
 

Wednesday 
10.00am Said Eucharist    
10.30am Refreshments in Church 
 Hall 
 7.30pm Eucharist + PCC meeting 

Thursday 
 6.30pm Choir Practice 
 
 

Friday 
10.00am  Coffee & Cake in Church 
 

Saturday Next Sunday  
Theme: Epiphany 4 
 8.00am Eucharist 
 9.45am Sunday School 
10.00am PARISH EUCHARIST 

SUNDAY 20th January 

Epiphany 3 

 

 

  

 



 

Happy Birthday this week to 

Tony Shepherd, Bernadette Watt and Adrienne Bridger 

 

Churches together service for Christian Unity is today at 3pm at St. Wilfrid’s 

Church Cowplain. 

 

Tweenies 

If you are interested in a trip to Hambledon Vineyard in August, please let 

Patricia Byrne know. 

 

Wool 

Do you have any spare wool that you give to Audrey Mentor as she is running 

low?  Please pass to Patricia Byrne who will gladly give to Audrey. 

 

Waterlooville Music Festival 2019 

The On-Line and Retail Box Offices for Waterlooville Music Festival 2019 open 

to the General Public on Friday 1st February. A special “pre-release” 

opportunity to purchase tickets will be offered to St George’s congregation on 

Sunday 27th January after the 10am Eucharist. So take a look at the programme 

and secure the tickets you require, taking advantage of early bird discounts on 

selected evenings. The passport ticket is exceptional value, and also a way of 

supporting the festival, and can be a good choice even if there are one or two 

evenings you cannot make.... you can always treat a friend with any unused 

ticket as all tickets are transferrable. Programme details are in St George’s 

News, there are leaflets at the back of church, and comprehensive information 

is on the website at www.waterloovillemusicfestival.org.uk   Some evenings 

could sell out very quickly so take advantage of the opportunity to buy tickets 

next Sunday ahead of the general public. Credit cards accepted. 

 

Waterlooville Music Festival 

Do you have any hardback books, little boxes or bags for earrings to help stock 

the stalls throughout the week?  Please pass to Anne Morgan. 

 

http://www.waterloovillemusicfestival.org.uk/


Come and celebrate Candlemas to mark the end of the Christmas season.   Join 

us for a bring-and-share lunch in the Hall at 12 noon on February 3rd. Bring a 

plate of food to share and your own drink. 

 

Birthday Congratulations to Adina Burton who was 80 on the 7th of January.  

Please join her in the hall after the 10am service to help her celebrate with cake 

and wine. 

 

Holocaust Memorial Day Commemorations Invitation to All 

Havant  Borough Council have decided to hold their commemorations on the 

previous Friday 25th January to allow local schools a chance to attend.  A short 

non-denominational service of commemoration will be held at the Holocaust 

Memorial at Havant Cemetery, Eastern Road, Havant, PO9 2JQ on the 

25thJanuary at 11.00 am.   The Mayor of Havant, Cllr Peter will be attending. 

 

The electoral roll has to be reworked every 6 years so everyone needs to 

reapply using the forms now available at the back of church. Please complete 

this form and hand to Tony Rice-Oxley or in his absence, a churchwarden for 

safe keeping. 

 

Weekly Bulletin Would you like to receive the bulletin by email?  Please let 

Lesley Handy know and she will send it weekly. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Factoid 

Did you know that for every pound you donate to the church as a 

tax payer, the church receives 28 pence from the Treasury.  So for 

example if you donate £15 for the liturgical gifts and you gift aid 

this money, the church would receive £4.20! 
 



 

Pastoral Care   
 
Please let us know if you need to have someone included on the prayer list.  
Also let us know if that person has got better so we can celebrate their 
recovery.  If you haven’t seen someone for a while who sits near you in church, 
let us know.  Already we have been alerted to some people that we have been 
able to follow up, so thank you to those who have come forward to make us 
aware. 
Please speak to Fr Colin, Fr Ray, Lesley Handy, Anne Morgan or Churchwardens. 
 
Fr. Colin Lawlor (Parish Priest)             Tel: 023 9226 2145              

                                                                    
parishpriest@stgeorges.church 
 
Fr. Ray Chapman (Assistant Priest)      r.chapman@stgeorges.church 
 
Parish Admin – Lesley Handy                Tel: 023 9225 8079        
                                                                    parish.office@stgeorges.church 
Parish Office Open Mondays                 9.30am – 12.30pm 
Deadline for bulletin items:                   7.00pm Wednesdays 
 
 

CCL 16505 

 

 

 

 

 

www.stgeorges.church 

LARGE PRINT HYMN BOOKS AND SERVICE ORDERS ARE AVAILABLE - PLEASE ASK 

THE SIDESPERSONS.  LARGE PRINT BULLETINS ARE AVAILABLE ON REQUEST - 

CONTACT LESLEY HANDY 
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